IABS minutes July 15, 2022
The meeting started at 7:05
Attendance: Ellen (president), Sara (VICE PRESIDENT), Natalio (second vice president), Glen (treasurer), Teresa (secretary), Amari, Debbie, Denise, and Marylin.
Ellen asked if we had a chance to go over the notes. Denise motioned to table the minutes. Motion carried.
Ellen talked about the Atlantic seminar, happening in August 12 to 14 in Baltimore. IABS can cover the cost if anybody is interested. Denise asked about the student balance, Glen will revise. 
The seminar will take place at a hotel and room rates are $109. Debbie proposed better to help students to attend Midwest seminar instead, so we can build a stronger student division. 
$2399 was the previous balance of the treasury. This was before donations and purchasing of items for fundraising. 
Outreach will make more to invite scholarship finalists to Midwest seminar. 
Fundraising: we have many items still to sell. Glen sold all the Twinkies. We will plan where and when to sell the other ones. Denise said that we should check the expiration dates and Glen said that we should sell everything before State convention.
Marylin thanked the attendants to the convention. Sara was elected as NABS second vice president and it was the first national convention that Marylin attended as state president. She already sent an email to the president 
Phone number for Naperville hotel for State convention: 630 505 2900 reservation prices are $109 per king size and $119 for double queen. Board meeting will be on August 27 at 9 am. Lunch will happen at 11:30 and adjourned at 2 pm. There will be financial assistance for people wanting to attend state convention. It will be solely in person. The board meeting will be hybrid. As for Covid, a negative test will be required (taken no more than 72 hours before the start of the event).
Chapel Denise application are due on September 1 at 11:59 pm, we can find then in the affiliate website.
Denise shared that some pharmacies are starting to charge for covid tests, but taking an in-home test is acceptable for events where we are expected to stay overnight. Now we have more accessible tests that we can request through the mail.
Now, the student division should start thinking about IABS Idol, the luncheon, and the business meeting for State convention. Marylin needs the information by September 5. 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:33. 
